
Growing together as a Christ-centered community, worshipping God, extending our Anabaptist 
branch into our world, bearing the lasting fruit of discipleship, and planting the seeds for God’s  

reign through hospitality, service and reconciliation with God and others 

Thank you for joining us in worship today. Please contact our  
Church Office if you would like to be included in our church   
correspondence, if you would like prayer, or a pastoral visit. 

zionmc@canby.com | 503-651-2274 

In Prayer: 

Sermon Notes: 

ORDER OF SERVICE 
-January 26, 2025- 

 
 
Prelude 
GATHERING 
    Welcome and Announcements 
    Call to Worship 
    Congregational Singing 
 Joyful, Joyful, We Adore Thee (VT 103) 
 Praise with joy the world’s Creator (STJ 16) 
    Offering Blessing 
    Passing the Peace 
  WORD 
    Congregational Singing 
 Guide Me, O Thou Great Jehovah (VT 606) 
 Great is Thy Faithfulness (VT 419) 
 You walk along our shoreline (STJ 99) 
    Children’s Time 
    Scripture Presentation: Luke 5:1-11 
    Sermon 
 RESPONSE 
     Response Song 
 Lord, You Have Come to the Lakeshore (VT 283) 
     Prayers of the People 
 SENDING 
     Benediction 

Prelude: Lois Yoder 
Worship Leader: Gerry Hosler 
Song Leader: Clyde Hockman 
Children’s Time: Ken Kauffman 
Speaker: Steve Bomar 

Eva & Luci —North Marion Girls Basketball (V) 
   Tues. Jan 21 5:30PM: Home game vs. Sweet Home 
   Fri. Jan 31 5:30PM: Home game vs. Cascade 
 

Emmitt —Ninety-One Boys Basketball 
   Wed. Jan 29 4:00PM: Home game vs. Abiqua 
   Thurs. Jan 30 4:00PM: Home game vs. Immanuel  
                                      Lutheran 

Gracious God, give us the perseverance and courage to seek out 
and approach you where you are to be found.  Grant us the vision 
and understanding to see and recognize you whenever we might 
meet you.  Gift us the grace and generosity to respond freely and 
fully whatever you might ask of us.  Amen. 



Sunday 
9:00am   Extemporaneous Sunday School class only.  All other              
               Sunday School classes are postponed until next week.  
10:15am  Worship Service 
 

This Week 
Tuesday, 10:00am  Bible Study via Zoom 

 

Nursery Schedule: 
This week: Nursery Not Staffed 
Next Week: Anne Bomar, Steph Moyer 
 

Budget Report: Offering 1/19/25: $4,529.35 

VALENTINE CARE PACKAGES 
 

Let’s show our love to our 8 college students!  If you’d like to  
contribute a care package item or even just words of affirmation, 
please bring your items to the back counter in the kitchen by Sunday, 
February 9. For any questions, contact Kristin Oakes. 
 

MENNONITE DISASTER SERVICE UPDATE 
 

Our MDS volunteers made great progress the last couple of weeks 
rebuilding six houses in Elk, Washington!  But, more volunteers are 
still needed the weeks of February 16 and 23.  All the work is indoors 
and there are heaters in the houses.   If you are interested in  
volunteering, please email Joyce at Washingtonunit@mds.org . 
 

HAVE A CHURCH KEY? 
 

We are working to update our master key list and need your help!   
If you have a church key, and have not already done so, please let  
the church office know by email or leave a note in the box outside of 
the office.  If you have a church key and no longer need it, feel free  
to return it to the office during office hours, or leave it in the box  
outside of the office.  Thank you for your help! 

 
 
 

After multiple medical appointments the decision has been made to 
enroll Zelda (age 5) in a clinical trial for CAR T-cell immunotherapy at 
Seattle Children's Hospital. The family will go to Seattle for  
preliminary work in early February with treatment expected to begin 
in Seattle in early March. It has been wonderful to see Zelda’s  
courage in the midst of this diagnosis, and she has enjoyed being  
back at school. Thank you all so much for all your love and support.  
We feel it and appreciate it more than we could ever express.    
-The Reeder Family 
 

Thank you so much for your support of our December Events this  
holiday season.  Your collaboration made it possible for us to serve 
our community and bring joy to many families.  It is heart-warming  
to experience the generosity of our friends and neighbors! 
Ninety-One School PTO 

WORDS OF  

2025 CONGREGATIONAL BUDGET MEETING 
Sunday, February 2 

 

Next week, immediately after the church service, there will be a  
potluck meal followed by the Congregational Budget Meeting.  This 
meeting is intended for both members and regular attenders.  It is a 
great opportunity to better understand, ask questions, and discuss  
the budget proposed by Zion Leadership Table.  The agenda will be  
as follows: 

 Review of the 2024 Budget 
 Presentation of the proposed 2025 Budget 
 Affirmation Ballot for the positions of Moderator and  
       Mission & Service Chair 
 

A copy of the proposed budget and ballot were emailed a couple of 
weeks ago.  If you did not receive this information, but would like to, 
or if you would like an absentee ballot prior to the budget meeting, 
please contact the church office. 
 

SUPER SUPPERS - SIGN UP NOW! 
 

Starting in February, individuals and families who have opted to  
participate in Super Suppers will be put in groups to enjoy food and 
fellowship at a designated host’s home.  This will be repeated for  
both March and April with different group assignments.  You can  
sign up for one or all three of the meals. Instructions are located on 
the bulletin board in the foyer next to the sign-up sheet. Talk to Jenna 
Oyer or Julie Yoder with questions.  

UPCOMING EVENTS 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

mailto:Washingtonunit@mds.org

